
Faculty of arts.

Office of the Dean. January 16th, 1922.

McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I find that Dr. Eve’s name was left off 

the B.Sc. Advisory Committee last October through an over­

sight and I am adding it to the list.

Professor Cook’s name, however, as it was the special 

request of the Chairman of this Committee that he should 

be added to its membership.

I am leaving 1

Sincerely yours,
I
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